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To whom it may concern  
 
 
 
 
Your inquiry about entry in the ECHA SCIP-Database for Endress+Hauser products 

 
 

Dear valued customer 

With the amending of Directive 2008/98/EC on waste to (EU) 2018/851, manufacturers must 
provide information on SvHC (Substances of very High Concern) in their products together 
with other information also to ECHA via the central database SCIP (Substances of Concern In 
articles as such or in complex objects (Products)). 

As this requirement applies to all manufacturers and sales organizations that supply products 
to the EU, it also applies to Endress+Hauser. 

Due to the large volume and the complexity of the information to be supplied a considerable 
amount of work is involved. We have started data maintenance in the SCIP database.  Effected 
Endress+Hauser products you can find in the SCIP Datebase https://echa.europa.eu/scip-
database by searching with the main-ordercode (e.g.CML18, RIA16, COS22) as article 
identifier.   

Endress+Hauser undertakes to comply with its legal obligations.   

We trust that this letter will answer your questions.  Should you require further information, 

please contact your local Endress+Hauser Sales Office (see www.endress.com for contact 
information). 

With kind regards 

Endress+Hauser Group Services AG  
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